



REGIONAL MUNICIPAL SOLID WASTE MANAGEMENT AUTHORITY

January 11, 2021

TO: Elizabeth Backe

DSSWA Board

FROM: Billy Retterbush, City of Nashville

Latrice Bennett, Echols County

SUBJ: Nominating Committee

Dear DSSWA Board:

Following the DSSWA meeting held on October 20, 2020 Billy Retterbush and Latrice Bennett were selected by the DSSWA Chairman to identify for nomination Officers (Chairman, Vice Chairman, and Secretary/Treasurer) for CY2021. We discussed and decided to recommend the following be nominated to remain in the current position as follows:

Chairman – Kevin L. Beals Vice Chairman – Richard L. Hardy Secretary/Treasurer – Elizabeth Backe

My Polluturel

Respectfully,

Billy Retterbush

Deep South Regional Solid Waste Management Authority